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Beatrice 
Fang 

actress 

星座  ：摩羯座   

身高  ：168cm  

興趣  ：演戲、攝影、   運動、電影  

語文  ：中文、英文   

  

學歷  ：輔大義大利文系 (肄業 )  

方
志
友 

T V B S 年 度 戲 劇 藝 人  

TVBS  ARTIST AGENCY 

TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc. 

https://www.weibo.com/u/1867025877
https://www.facebook.com/%E6%96%B9%E5%BF%97%E5%8F%8BBeatrice-Fang-177014655656360/
https://www.instagram.com/beatricefang/?hl=zh-tw


TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc. 

2018 

  戲劇作品 • TVBS/緯來電視《噬膽72》 女主角：留美娜 

• 愛奇藝 《紅色氣球》 主演：方若蘭 

• TVBS《酸甜之味》 飾演：羅寶如 

• 公視人生劇展  《十女》   飾演：李欣怡 

• 酷瞧 《愛呀午休時刻2-存錢計畫》女主角：白小薇 

• 東森電視 《必勝練習生》 飾演：姜翊舒 

• 公視人生劇展  《早安青春》 女主角：晴美 

• 三立都會 《我的寶貝四千金》 飾演：黎曉晰 



TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc. 

2018 

  戲劇作品 • 三立都會  《愛上兩個我》 飾演：李歡歡 

• 中天綜合  《PMAM》 女主角：焦恩恩 

• TVBS 《媽親一下》 飾演：林郁萱 

• 台視 《神仙老師狗》  飾演：任盈盈 

• 台視 《逆光青春》  飾演：曹安潔 

• 壹電視 《小站》  飾演：咪咪 

• 公視HD 《愛情來了，請打卡》  飾演：范克雨 



TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc.. It has set several milestones, including the 
establishment of Taiwan’s first entertainment variety channel, TVBS-G, and the country’s first 24-hour 
news channel, TVBS-News, providing both an abundance of entertainment programming as well as real-
time news information. TVBS Media Inc. has completely changed the way Taiwanese viewers watch 
television, giving them an entirely new perspective.In order to expand its sphere of influence, TVBS 
Media Inc. created Taiwan media’s first-ever overseas channel, TVBS Asia. This in turn led to the 
formation of Taiwan’s only all-news television channel based in Singapore. Singapore TVBS-News 
broadcasts worldwide around the clock, bringing the most exciting content to. 

2018 

• 《鮮肉老爸》  飾演：布丁 

• 《女孩壞壞》    飾演：小米 

• 《不一樣的月光》  女主角：小茹 

 

 

  電影作品 



2018 

• 2019-2017 屈臣氏Divinia全系列代言人 

• 2019 Laler日夜系列代言人 

• 安麗希望工場慈善基金會「2017年小夢想·大志氣 追夢計畫」代言大使 

• 2016 Hallmark嬰兒全系列產品代言人 

• 2016 伊甸基金會慢飛天使代言大使 

  廣告代言 



TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc.. It has set several milestones, including the 
establishment of Taiwan’s first entertainment variety channel, TVBS-G, and the country’s first 24-hour 
news channel, TVBS-News, providing both an abundance of entertainment programming as well as real-
time news information. TVBS Media Inc. has completely changed the way Taiwanese viewers watch 
television, giving them an entirely new perspective.In order to expand its sphere of influence, TVBS 
Media Inc. created Taiwan media’s first-ever overseas channel, TVBS Asia. This in turn led to the 
formation of Taiwan’s only all-news television channel based in Singapore. Singapore TVBS-News 
broadcasts worldwide around the clock, bringing the most exciting content to. 

2018 

  • 「侏羅紀世界：殞落國度 開幕記者會  

• 「雅詩蘭黛My Cover 20周年彩妝派對」 

• 「2018麗嬰房春夏新裝發表記者會」 

• 「兒福聯盟親子動Fun」兒童節園遊會活動 

• 「安麗希望工場年度記者會」 

品牌活動 • 「GAP Crazy Stripe」記者會 

• 「3M浴室安全調查發佈」記者會 

• 「PiPPER STANDARD」品牌活動 

• 「相信有愛‧希望無礙」公益募款餐會 

• 「Samsung Twin Cooling Plus」媒體體驗會 

 

 

• 出口音樂節-捷客爆米花電影院 

• MoneyJump親食餐廳開幕記者會 

• 膳魔師鍋具新品記者會 

• 2016出口音樂節-捷客爆米花電影院 

 



藝人統籌 劉珈妍 

TEL ：02-2162-8168#85825 

CEL ：0978-701-251 

EMAI ：ringoisred@tvbs.com.tw 

Talent 
Agent 

TVBS聯利媒體股份有限公司 

戲劇製作部 

TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 1993. As the very first 

privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three state-owned terrestrial television stations in the 

Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, 

Justice, Vitality and Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc.. It has set several milestones, including the 

establishment of Taiwan’s first entertainment variety channel, TVBS-G, and the country’s first 24-hour news channel, TVBS-

News, providing both an abundance of entertainment programming as well as real-time news information. TVBS Media Inc. has 

completely changed the way Taiwanese viewers watch television, giving them an entirely new perspective.In order to expand its 

sphere of influence, TVBS Media Inc. created Taiwan media’s first-ever overseas channel,  

地址:臺北市內湖區瑞光路408號3樓之5  

傳真:02-7736-0010 TVBS Media Inc. 

經紀人 洪源聰 Cody 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85805 

CEL ：0920-639-579 

EMAIL ：codyhung@tvbs.com.tw 

經紀人 鄭婗 Jenny 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85836 

CEL ：0937-519-400 

EMAIL ：jenny1988@tvbs.com.tw 

經紀人 游毓茹 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85853 

CEL ：0939-910-826 

EMAIL ：yuyuru826@tvbs.com.tw 

經紀人 周芳瑜 FISH 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85872 

CEL ：0953-867-030 

EMAIL ：fishchou@tvbs.com.tw 




